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Two injured in Nemaha Co wrecks
(KMZA)--Details have been released on two separate Nemaha County injury
accidents this week.

According to the Nemaha County Sheriff’s Office, the first wreck happened
Tuesday afternoon on 56th Road, a 4 mile east of F Road.

The Sheriff’s Office says 66-year-old Peggy Woolsoncroft, of Centralia, was
eastbound when she struck a bridge banister. Her SUV overturned into the south
ditch.

Woolsoncroft was transported by ambulance to the Onaga Hospital with
unspecified injuries.

The second wreck happened early Wednesday morning on K-9 Highway, just east
of W Road.

The Sheriff’s Office says 18-year-old Katie Vance, of Soldier, was eastbound
when she lost control of her SUV on the icy roadway while avoiding a deer and
slid off the roadway.

Vance was transported by ambulance to the Holton Community Hospital for the
treatment of unspecified injuries.
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